
 

 

Princeton Agricultural Commission 
 
 

September 6, 2017 

 

   Attendance: Board Members: Chad Steiner, John Mirick, Heather 

Cheney, and Walter Gowey 

 

 

 Voted to accept August 2, 2017 minutes. 

 

 We addressed our Blog component of our website. 

 

 Planned for our participation for Hey Day 2017— September 16, 2017 

from 11:00 till 5:00 

 

 Possible future topics for our “speaker series” were discussed: Some 

of these were: “backyard orchards”, “Matching funds for Agricultural 

grants USDA”, “Land to be put in Forestry protection CH 61”, and 

controlling invasive plant species”. 

 

 Next meeting scheduled for Wednesday October 4, 2017 at 7 PM. 

 

 Meeting was adjoined at 7:20 PM. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, Walter Gowey 


